
 

  
 
 

16th February 2022 
 

Attention: 
 

Ms Michaels 
SHPA 

 
RE. NOTIFICATION OF OUT OF STOCK PERIOD FOR CEENU (lomustine)  

 
Dear Ms Michaels, 
 
On behalf of Bristol-Myers Squibb Australia Pty Ltd (BMS) I am writing to inform you that: 
 

• From mid February Ceenu (lomustine) 40mg and 10mg will be out of stock. 
 

 
BMS expects to replenish stock by late April. BMS is diligently working to expedite the processing of this stock 
to minimise the duration of the anticipated stock shortage and the impact to patients.  
 
Bristol Myers Squibb knows the importance of a steady and reliable supply of critical medicines for patients 
and remains committed to delivering this medicine to patients who need it.  
 

 
If you have any questions relating to the shortage, please contact the BMS Medical Information Department 
at 1800 067 567 or via email at: medinfo.australia@bms.com. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Melinda Munns  

Medical Director 
Bristol-Myers Squibb Australia 

 
 

Melinda Munns PhD, MBA 
Medical Director  
Medical Department Australia 

Level 2 
4 Nexus Court 
Mulgrave Vic 3170 
bms.com 
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